Dear Member
In a BRA bulletin in July, we mentioned that work had begun on investigating the closure of a popular path on Backwell Hill. The latest position is explained on the Backwell Parish Council website, with a link below.
http://www.backwell-pc.gov.uk/jubilee-stone-field-footpaths/
Details of how you can provide evidence to support a claim to have a Public Right of Way created are given within this link. The more people who provide evidence, the better the case for a footpath will be.
